
 

 
3240 Mavis Road 
Mississauga, Ontario 
L5C 3K1 
 
Tel: (905) 566-2727  
Fax (905) 566-2737 
 

October 19, 2009 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P. O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low-Income Consumers  

(EB-2008-0150) 
 
  
In its September 28, 2009 letter on the Status of Initiatives Relating to Low-Income Energy Consumers 
and Further Direction to Electricity and Natural Gas Distributors, the Board requested that distributors 
notify the Board if they plan to continue offering low-income financial assistance programs for the 2009-
2010 winter season.  This is the response of Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. (“Enersource”) to the 
Board’s request. 
 
Please be advised that Enersource will continue to provide financial assistance to low-income consumers 
through its continued participation in the 2009-2010 Winter Warmth Program.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (905) 283-4098. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(Original signed by) 
 
Gia M. DeJulio 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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